
 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Doug McCollum 
To: Millar, Chris 
Subject: Re: Boundary review letter 
Date: Tuesday, December 21, 2021 2:28:15 PM 

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Niagara Region 
email system. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

Got it. Thanks Chris. 

On Tue, Dec 21, 2021, 12:43 PM Millar, Chris, <Chris.Millar@niagararegion.ca> wrote: 

Hi Doug, 

Thanks for contacting me about the letter you received regarding the Niagara 
Official Plan and the Settlement Area Boundary Review (SABR). Please confirm 
you received this e-mail by sending me a reply, thanks. 

The following link should help provide some information on the review process and 
next steps for settlement boundary expansions in Niagara. You will want to read 
PDS 41-2021 Settlement Area Boundary Review - Urban Recommendations and its 
appendices: https://www.niagararegion.ca/official-plan/settlement-area-boundary-
review-dec-2021.aspx 

I note that Appendix 2 will show the map of staff’s recommended expansion 
locations and they are also shown in the body of the Report. 

I will ask my colleague to check why  name may have been included in the 
letter, but fairly certain it was an oversight on our end. The purpose of the actual 
letter mail was to just bring awareness to owners who may not be aware of the 
Region’s process. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out. Expansions remain draft for 
public comment at this time and Council will make a decision sometime in the new 
year (potentially March) on whether they agree with Staff’s recommendations or 
direct any changes. 
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email system. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Chris- We recently received a letter from you indicating 
a change of boundary was being considered for my 
property.Having looked at the website, I still do not 
understand what this all means and what the implications 
are. Could you possibly give me a brief explanation? 

Also the letter was addressed to myself,my wife and 
 and I do not understand why  is considered a 

property owner at this address as he most certainly is not. 
Could you also explain that to me? Thanks. 

Doug McCollum 

1311 Rice Rd. 
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